











January, 22, 2024







### Issues

- Gamesheets are being submitted with errors that can be corrected more easily in the moment
- Michelle is spending too much time trying to chase down refs, managers and others to ensure we are correctly reporting our games.
- There have been allegations of inappropriate comments being made towards players in the penalty box
- Any other concerns to be brought forward?

# **Operating Policy Change**

Effective immediately, HOME teams will provide a scorekeeper, timekeeper and penalty person and all VISITOR teams will provide a scorekeeper (to verify in real time the digital gamesheets) AND a person to open the penalty box door.

## Resolution

The addition of representatives from both teams in the scorebox should alleviate the worst of these concerns. Furthermore, if issues do arise, we will have an accounting from both parties where an allegation has been made.

### Representatives Follow Up Responsibilities

- Email all teams in your association as well as any other parties that need to be aware. Inform them of the change to the policy. Provide the link to our operating policy so that it can be reviewed by the team staff.
- In the event a player has been ejected, or issued any type of suspendable infraction Managers/Coaches must not leave the arena until they have seen a completed incident report.
- Additionally, please remind all teams that the behaviour of their fans is their responsibility.
- The new policy comes into effect immediately so please ensure all parties are informed before Friday
- Bring any concerns back to the board ASAP.

## As always.....

